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Mercer Fire Department
P.O. Box 149
5271N Vaughn Street
Mercer, W1 54547

To whom it may concern:

The Mercer Fire Department would like to express our gratitude for the generous donation your
company made for the sponsorship of our raffle drum for our 10th Annual Gun/Cash Raffle. We
are humbled by the amount that you graciously donated to our department. Our raffle this year
was an exceptional success and your generosity made it an even greater success!

We look forward to diligently using your donation to benefit and protect the residents and
businesses of Mercer. We have already used some funds from our fundraising this year to

upgrade and expand our thermal imagers which have numerous applications.

Again, we cannot say enough about how much your donation means to us and how far it will go
with expanding our capabilities.

Respecitfully,
The Mercer Fire Department Members i
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